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Members of the Sport Administration Alumni Association (SAAA) held their annual meeting Sept 28 
at Charles Koch Arena to discuss another successful year and make initial plans for 2008.  SAAA 
enjoyed its best year yet in terms of member revenue, thanks in large part to three new Shocker-
level (lifetime) memberships.  The organization plans to award another scholarship to a deserving 
student in January 2008 and will look forward to additional opportunities to socialize with current 
students, faculty and other program constituents. 
 

Sport Administration Alumni Association Holds Annual Meeting 
 

The Sport Administration Alumni Association (SAAA) will award its third 
scholarship in January to a deserving Sport Administration program 
student.  
 
Applications for the $300 award are now being accepted.  
Scholarship requirements and preferences are: 
 

1. Current Sport Administration major 
2. GPA of at least 2.75 
3. Junior, senior or graduate status 

Sport Administration Student Association members preferred. 
Interested students should submit a letter of application detailing their 
qualifications, financial need and relevant experience as well as a current 
resume.  Application materials should be submitted to Dr. Mark 
Vermillion (mark.vermillion@wichita.edu).  The deadline for 
applications is Nov. 2, 2007.  

SAAA to Award Scholarship 
 

 
 

Spring Internships, Practica Assignments to be Based on Last Name 
 
Students planning to conduct practica (KSS 210), cooperative education (KSS 481 or KSS 781) or 
internship (KSS 547 or KSS 847) assignments during the spring semester will be assigned to faculty 
supervisors based on last name. 

• Last name A-F: Dr. Lori Miller 

• Last name G-L: Dr. Jeff Noble 

• Last Name M-R: Dr. Clay Stoldt 

• Last Name S-Z: Dr. Mark Vermillion  
 

All students are required to consult with their faculty supervisor and to submit all required advance 
paperwork prior to beginning an experiential assignment. 
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